LIRR would like to advise you that the West Rogues Path grade crossing in the Town of Huntington will
be fully rehabbed this weekend, Friday, November 30. This important work promotes the safety of our
customers, as well as the reliability of our train service and we will make every effort to minimize its
effects. Details for the work are as follows:

West Rogues Path Grade Crossing — Town of Huntington

e The West Rogues Path grade crossing in the Town of Huntington will be rehabilitated Friday,
November 30, 10:00 PM through Saturday, December 1, 11:59 PM.

e While the work is in progress the crossing will be fully closed to road traffic between Sherwood
Drive and Hanson Place. MTA police will be on site.

e  Work will continue through the night and we apologize in advance for the increased noise from
the work.

e Both tracks will be completed this weekend. Temporary paving will be installed and each
crossing will be permanently repaved at a later date.

e Train service will not be affected.

Please contact Ryan Attard at rattard@lirr.org /718-558-7767 or Denise Gray at dgray@lirr.org /718-
558-7500 if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support and assistance in getting
this information out to the community.

Denise Gray
LIRR Government Affairs



